
 

UPDATE FROM OUR PRES IDENT 

 

 

Dear Members, 

 

The Club is about $18,400 ahead of where we were one year ago.  The board is encouraged but 

aware there is still work to be done to lesson any potential annual assessments.  Please continue to 

use the Club and keep the positive momentum going.   

 

Our 75th annual Board of Governors meeting is September 8.  Our plan is to host this meeting on 

our new outdoor venue, weather permitting.  We also plan to have a virtual option available for  

members who cannot attend in person.  We will be voting on new board members for the upcoming 

year, discussing the annual report, and updating members on Club affairs.  More details about the 

annual meeting will be coming out in the next couple weeks.   

 

We continue to make progress on our new outdoor venue.  The work on the  υπȭ x 90 Ȭ flat area 

which started at about mid June is complete.  We now have the capacity to place up to a плΩ x улΩ tent 

for weddings, family reunions, and other Club events.  Blomquist Architects has also finalized the plans 

(attached) for the outdoor patio.  Within the next week Bacco will set the grade in preparation for the 

excavation work to be completed for the large concreate patio located just off the existing porch and 

the new flat area.  I also want to take this opportunity to thank MJ Electric and Lake Shore Systems for 

agreeing to assist us with various elements of this project.  We could not have done any this without the 

support of our members.   

 

WeΩve also been working hard collecting member donations to purchase the necessary furniture,  

patio heaters, security, lighting, and work to tie this venue into our existing structure.  If you havenΩt 

done so already there is still time to contribute.  Checks should be sent to the Office with a notation that 

they are a Donation for the Patio Project. Additionally, please let me (906-282-5277)  

ngoudreau@fnbimk.com, Pete Merckx  (920-819-2050) pmerckx@charter.net, or David Pasahow (214-

642-6597) dpasahow@bluelineadvisors.com know by email or a call of your support.   

 

Your continued support whether by dinning in, take out or by hosting a special event is critical to the 

ongoing success of the Chippewa Club.  Stay safe and healthy.     

   

Sincerely, 

Nate Goudreau 
Board President 
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7ÅÌÃÏÍÅ .Å× -ÅÍÂÅÒÓ Ȧ 

2ÙÁÎ ÁÎÄ %ÌÌÉ 0ÅÐÉÎ  

"ÁÃÃÏ #ÏÎÓÔÒÕÃÔÉÏÎ #ÏȢ 

 

/ÕÒ ÃÕÒÒÅÎÔ ÍÅÍÂÅÒÓÈÉÐ ÉÓ υχύ ×ÉÔÈ Á 

ÔÏÔÁÌ ÏÆ υόω ÁÕÔÈÏÒÉÚÅÄ ÕÓÅÒÓȢ   

DƛƊǎ ƻŦ aŜƳōŜǊǎƘƛǇ ŀǊŜ !ǾŀƛƭŀōƭŜ  

¢ƘŜȅ ƳŀƪŜ ŀ ƎǊŜŀǘ ƎƛƊ ŀƴŘ ŀǊŜ ŀƴ Ŝŀǎȅ ǿŀȅ ǘƻ 

ƛƴǘǊƻŘǳŎŜ ǎƻƳŜƻƴŜ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ /ƭǳōΦ 

The Club is always looking to increase membership.   
 

When you bring friends and business associates to dine it is one more opportunity for us to market the 

club and show off all we have to offer!  We have membership packets available and would be happy to 

reach out to any interested parties.  Ask Cameron for more information.   
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¢ƛǊŜŘ ƻŦ ǿŀƛǝƴƎ ŦƻǊ ȅƻǳǊ ǎǘŀǘŜƳŜƴǘ ǘƻ ŀǊǊƛǾŜ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ Ƴŀƛƭ  ƻǊ ǿƻƴŘŜǊƛƴƎ ƛŦ 

ȅƻǳǊ ŎƘŜŎƪ ǿƛƭƭ ƳŀƪŜ ƛǘ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ /ƭǳō ōȅ ǘƘŜ ǇŀȅƳŜƴǘ ŘǳŜ ŘŀǘŜΚ  ²ŜƭƭΣ ǿŜ 

ƘŀǾŜ ƻǇǝƻƴǎ ŦƻǊ ȅƻǳΦ   
 
Interested in receiving your statement electronically?  The Chippewa Club can deliver your state-

ment safely, securely, anytime, anywhere.  Sign up today for e-delivery of your monthly statement.   

 

Tired of writing a check to make you monthly payment?  The Club offers an automatic ACH debit 

from your designated checking or savings account.   

 

Contact Cameron if your interested in either one or both of these options.  ItΩs more efficient and 

cost effective for you and the Club.    

hǊŘŜǊ ¸ƻǳǊ /ƘƛǇǇŜǿŀ /ƭǳō !ǇǇŀǊŜƭ   
 

The Chippewa Club is pleased to offer high quality apparel items with Club logo to our members.   

 

MenΩs 

¶ Douglas V-Neck Sweater 

¶ Telemark Jacket (Full Zip, Soft Shell)  

¶ Douglas Sweater (1/2 Zip)   

 

WomenΩs   

¶ Telemark Jacket (Full Zip, Soft Shell)  

¶ Forged Tonal Stripe (1/2 Zip).   

 

Tervis Tumbler  

Includes Chippewa Club patch insert.  Clear 24 oz. tumbler with black travel lid & straw.  A completed order 

form and Member payment (by check) is required with each order. 



/ƘƛǇǇŜǿŀ /ƭǳō hǳǘŘƻƻǊ ±ŜƴǳŜ  


